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Editorial

Progress in Polymer (Korea)

Many changes and progress in Polymer(Korea) were
made in 2003. First, the dimension of the journal and
font size were enlarged for legibility. Editorial team was
expanded: Two Associate Editors, Professors S. Y. Park
and H. J. Choi were appointed to serve for the journal.
International Editorial Advisory Board for the journal
was established last year and Prof. J.-I. Jin from Korea,
Prof. M. S. Jhon and Prof. K. B. Wagener from the United
States, and Prof. B. Z. Tang from China were invited to
the Board. These changes were encouraged and supported
by the ex-President of the Society, Prof. D. H. Lee and
ex-Executive Director, Prof. K. Song.

All the processes of reviewing, correction, and prin-
ting were improved systematically to be more accurate
and faster. We also tried to upgrade the level of the journal.
The “Instruction for Authors” was revised to become
author-friendly and give details and suitable to an elec-
tronic age, with newly added information. We also pre-
pared a manual how to write titles, abstracts, texts, ter-
minologies, and draw figures and graphs and loaded it on
the webpage of the Society.

We introduced an electronic template system in 2003.
More than 30% of the submitted manuscripts adopted
this template last year. Submission using the electronic
template gives a chance for authors to participate effect-
tively in editing their papers and reduces errors and saves
time during the editing and corrections. We expect this me-
thod will be improved and authors will use this system.

The editorial team expanded larger this year: Dr. 1. C.
Kwon and Prof. D. S. Lee participated as associate editors
and the members of associate editors became four. Re-
viewing and editing processes will run more effectively.
Prof. D. Y. Yoon from Korea, Prof. K. Ulbrich from the
Czech Republic, Prof. H. Nishide from Japan and Prof.
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Eli M. Pearce from the United States accepted to join the
International Editorial Advisory Board and the members
of the Board became eight. We expect the board will
input the global trends into Polymer(Korea) and promote
the journal to the world. Prof. J. Won, a member of Edi-
torial Board, moved to Macromolecular Research, a
sister journal of the Society as an associate editor. Dr. M.
H. Yi, Dr. S.-H. Lee and Prof. J. Lee joined the Editorial
Board this year. The expansion of the editorial team aims
to improve the standard of the journal and serve to
authors and members.

The editorial team of Polymer(Korea) and editors of
Macromolecular Research jointly established “Ethical
Guidelines for Editors, Authors and Reviewers” in
January. Although everybody understands it, it makes us
remind the importance of the ethical standard. We re-
commend our Society members to read this ethical gui-
delines. We also established an English version of “Ins-
truction for Authors”. Even though authors can submit
their manuscripts in either English or Korean, there was
no English version for authors. Establishment of the Eng-
lish version encourages the submission of manuscripts
from all over the world.

We will continue to endeavor to publish the journal
with higher standard. We always welcome any comments
or suggestions to improve the level of Polymer(Korea).

Choon H. Do
Editor in Chief
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